The One Big Night

50th Anniversary Commemorative Publication

Congratulatory Advertisement Inside the 50th Anniversary Commemorative Publication

Attn: Mallory Wittstruck, Nebraska Pork Producers Association ~ Phone: (402) 472-0493 Fax: (402) 472-4930
Address: 7441 O Street, Suite 104 Lincoln NE 68510 E-mail: mallory@nepork.org

A) Contact Information

Company:

Contact Name:

Address:

City, State, Zip Code:

E-mail Address:

B) Advertisement Details  (Please Check the appropriate boxes below)

I/Our company would like to sponsor a congratulatory advertisement in the 50th Anniversary
Commemorative Publication.

Location/Size/Color Fee Type of Ad/Material Submission
|:| Inside 4”x 2 1/2” (H): 4-color $50 Congratulatory Advertisement*

Congratulatory Ad with layout and design provided by

. » » A $75
|:| Inside 4°x 2 1/2” (H): 4-color NPPA (Please Continue to fill out Section D)

Specifications and Important Notes

* Congratulatory Advertisements are “horizontal business card” style and look like a formal announcement or
invitation. They do not carry a marketing or sales message. Ads may include a logo, organizations name, and a
congratulatory message to the Nebraska Pork Producers Association. A brief mission statement or tag line and
contact information may be included. All images and logos need to be high-resolution (300) dpi.

File Transmission Method - Email to mallory@nepork.org
Size - 4” wide x 2 1/2” high (Horizontal)
Closing date of booking and material submission: March 11, 2011

C) Advertisement Payment
(Checks made out to: Nebraska Pork Producers Association)

|:| Invoice |:| Check |:| Other:

Signature




The One Big Night

50th Anniversary Commemorative Publication

Attn: Mallory Wittstruck, Nebraska Pork Producers Association =~ Phone: (402) 472-0493  Fax: (402) 472-4930
Address: 7441 O Street, Suite 104 Lincoln NE 68510 E-mail: mallory@nepork.org

D) Congratulatory Message (Please Return with Section B)

|:| With the Compliments of .... Happy 50th Anniversary

|:| Congratulations to the Nebraska Pork Producers Association on its 50th Anniversary

Congratulations on the 50th Anniversary of Accomplishments of the Nebraska Pork Producers
Association

|:| Celebrating 50 years of Past Commitment and Looking Forward to an Inspiring Future for the
Nebraska pork industry

|:| Congratulations Nebraska Pork Producers Association on your 50th Anniversary

|:| Other, please specify:

Other Information (to be appeared on the advertisement along with the above message):

Company/Sponsor Name*;

Contact Information*:

Others*:

|:| Include Logo *This information can be different from that filled in the Contact Information
Section A on page 1 of this form.

Forward any pdf or word files to mallory@nepork.org. All congratulatory advertisements are positioned on a
first-come first-serve basis. Size specifications are approximate.

Contact Mallory Wittstruck at (402) 472-0493 or at mallory@nepork.org with any questions or concerns.
Thank you!




